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Subject: Vehicle/Pedestrian minor-injury collision 

Date of Release: 8-26-2019 

Time of Release: 1530 hours 

Media Contact: Sgt. Barry 

Email Address of Contact: joseph.barry@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone Number of Contact: 619-498-2412 

Provider of Information (if different): Lt. J. Marquez 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 

On Monday, August 26, deputies from the Imperial Beach Sheriff's Substation 
responded to a report of a 14-year old girl who was struck by a pickup truck just before 
8:30 a.m. at the intersection of Imperial Beach Boulevard and Connecticut Street. 
 
The victim was taken to the hospital with minor scrapes and is expected to be 
okay.  The driver of the truck remained at the scene and cooperated with 
deputies.  Drugs or alcohol do not appear to be a factor in this collision. 
 
Witnesses told deputies the victim was wearing headphones when she started 
crossing the street after the pickup truck was making a left turn from eastbound 
Imperial Beach Boulevard onto northbound Connecticut Street.  The truck struck the 
victim at a low rate of speed. 
 
The incident remains under investigation.  No other information is available at this time. 
  
 
 
 
 


